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FALL IS FINALLY HERE! 
 
This new season brings for many 
exciting new events to our 
classroom. Refer to events list 
for more information. Fall also 
brings for colder weather. 
Recess will continue to be 
outside, so please remember to 
send warm clothing. 
 
  
    

IMPORTANT DATES 
-FIELD TRIP TO MOOTOWN 
10/19/19 
-FALL BREAK 
10/10/19 ‒ 10/11/19 
-HALLOWEEN PARTY 
10/31/19 
-THANKSGIVING PARTY 
11/22/19 
-THANKSGIVING BREAK 
11/25/19 ‒ 11/29/19 
 
 

 

Birthdays. 
Sally Sue ‒ October 12th 

 
 
 
                                                       

         Spelling Words 
         for the Week 

 
Cat Dog Tree 

Leaf Ghost October 

Our class is collecting paper, plastic, 

and cans for the recycling drive. You 

can send any recyclable items with 

your child to school and we will take 
care of it. 

 

    Classroom Supplies  

          Needed 
      Kleenex             Crayons 

 Lysol             Sticky Notes 

Germ-X              Skittles 

  

 

Ms. Evyn | 2nd grade teacher at UHE 
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